777 East Rialto Avenue San Bernardino, CA 92415 Phone (909) 387-8300 Fax (909) 387-2022 www.sbcountyelections.com

July 17, 2014

Tammy D. Blair 5545 Woodruff Avenue, Suite 77 Lakewood, CA 90713

Dear Ms. Blair:

On July 7, 2014, the San Bernardino County Elections Office received a formal request, sent to Debra Bowen, Secretary of State from Mr. John A. Perez, to recount the ballots cast in 495 precincts within San Bernardino County in the 2014 Statewide Primary Election held on June 3.

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify you that the recount will commence at 9 a.m. Monday, July 21, 2014 at the Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. The recount will start with an information meeting to discuss the ground rules and to answer any questions you may have.

In the meantime, please contact the Elections Office at (909) 387-8300 if you have questions that need immediate attention.

Sincerely,

Audilia Lozada

Communications Manager

777 East Rialto Avenue San Bernardino, CA 92415 Phone (909) 387-8300 Fax (909) 387-2022 www.sbcountyelections.com

July 17, 2014

John A. Perez 777 S. Figueroa Street, #4050 Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear Mr. Perez:

On July 7, 2014, the San Bernardino County Elections Office received a formal request, sent to Debra Bowen, Secretary of State from Mr. John A. Perez, to recount the ballots cast in 495 precincts within San Bernardino County in the 2014 Statewide Primary Election held on June 3.

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify you that the recount will commence at 9 a.m. Monday, July 21, 2014 at the Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. The recount will start with an information meeting to discuss the ground rules and to answer any questions you may have.

In the meantime, please contact the Elections Office at (909) 387-8300 if you have questions that need immediate attention.

Sincerely,

Audilia Lozada

Communications Manager

777 East Rialto Avenue San Bernardino, CA 92415 Phone (909) 387-8300 Fax (909) 387-2022 www.sbcountyelections.com

July 17, 2014

Betty T. Yee 381 Bush Street, Suite 300 San Francisco, CA 94104

Dear Ms. Yee:

On July 7, 2014, the San Bernardino County Elections Office received a formal request, sent to Debra Bowen, Secretary of State from Mr. John A. Perez, to recount the ballots cast in 495 precincts within San Bernardino County in the 2014 Statewide Primary Election held on June 3.

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify you that the recount will commence at 9 a.m. Monday, July 21, 2014 at the Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. The recount will start with an information meeting to discuss the ground rules and to answer any questions you may have.

In the meantime, please contact the Elections Office at (909) 387-8300 if you have questions that need immediate attention.

Sincerely,

Audilia Lozada

Communications Manager

County of San Bernardino Community Services Group Elections Office of the Registrar of Voters

777 East Rialto Avenue San Bernardino, CA 92415 Phone (909) 387-8300 Fax (909) 387-2022 www.sbcountyelections.com

July 17, 2014

David Evans P.O. Box 2227 California City, CA 93504

Dear Mr. Evans:

On July 7, 2014, the San Bernardino County Elections Office received a formal request, sent to Debra Bowen, Secretary of State from Mr. John A. Perez, to recount the ballots cast in 495 precincts within San Bernardino County in the 2014 Statewide Primary Election held on June 3.

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify you that the recount will commence at 9 a.m. Monday, July 21, 2014 at the Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. The recount will start with an information meeting to discuss the ground rules and to answer any questions you may have.

In the meantime, please contact the Elections Office at (909) 387-8300 if you have questions that need immediate attention.

Sincerely,

Audilia Lozada

Communications Manager

County of San Bernardino Community Services Group Elections Office of the Registrar of Voters

777 East Rialto Avenue San Bernardino, CA 92415 Phone (909) 387-8300 Fax (909) 387-2022 www.sbcountyelections.com

July 17, 2014

Ashley Swearengin 1625 E. Shaw Avenue, Suite 130 Fresno, CA 93710

Dear Ms. Swearengin:

On July 7, 2014, the San Bernardino County Elections Office received a formal request, sent to Debra Bowen, Secretary of State from Mr. John A. Perez, to recount the ballots cast in 495 precincts within San Bernardino County in the 2014 Statewide Primary Election held on June 3.

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify you that the recount will commence at 9 a.m. Monday, July 21, 2014 at the Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. The recount will start with an information meeting to discuss the ground rules and to answer any questions you may have.

In the meantime, please contact the Elections Office at (909) 387-8300 if you have questions that need immediate attention.

Sincerely,

Audilia Lozada

Communications Manager

777 East Rialto Avenue San Bernardino, CA 92415 Phone (909) 387-8300 Fax (909) 387-2022 www.sbcountyelections.com

July 17, 2014

Laura Wells P.O. Box 10181 Oakland, CA 94610

Dear Ms. Wells:

On July 7, 2014, the San Bernardino County Elections Office received a formal request, sent to Debra Bowen, Secretary of State from Mr. John A. Perez, to recount the ballots cast in 495 precincts within San Bernardino County in the 2014 Statewide Primary Election held on June 3.

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify you that the recount will commence at 9 a.m. Monday, July 21, 2014 at the Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. The recount will start with an information meeting to discuss the ground rules and to answer any questions you may have.

In the meantime, please contact the Elections Office at (909) 387-8300 if you have questions that need immediate attention.

Sincerely,

Audilia Lozada

Communications Manager